
 
1st May 2020 
 
 
Ref: BICC-MS-Questionnaire 

British International Championship Club Marking Station Questionnaire 2020 

To: All BICC Marking Station Official’s in Charge 

 

Would you please read each question below and fill in the answers and return the questionnaire in 

the stamped addressed envelope provided. 

Question Please Answer Yes or No Additional Comments 

Would you be able and willing  
to continue and run your BICC 
marking station this season 
given that the virus may still 
be active during the racing 
period (ie to continue whilst 
within the social distancing 
period) 

  

Do you believe that your 
marking station facility will be 
available to us between the 
months of June to September 
of this year. (Please call them if 
that would help us understand 
the owner/operator’s position) 

  

If yourself and the marking 
station would be available to 
mark pigeons this year, do you 
believe that you would be able 
to have the required number 
of marking station officials 
(please consult with them 

  



where possible to gain their 
feedback) 

Having read the BICC draft 
procedure, do you believe that 
it could be safely and 
practicably used at your 
marking station. 

  

Do you feel that you and your 
officials would be willing to 
work within the procedure and 
also use the PPE. 

  

Are you aware of any 
additional local requirements 
at your marking facility that we 
may have to consider in order 
to safely race mark pigeons at 
that location. 

  

Do you feel that there are any 
additional measures that 
should be incorporated into a 
procedure to be used when 
marking pigeons during the 
social distancing period. 

  

If your marking station could 
be operated in line with a 
social distancing procedure, do 
you think that this would 
require more time overall in 
order to basket the birds. If 
Yes, could you please give us 
your estimate as to how much 
longer. (Such that we can 
consider if the pick up times 
would be affected) 

  

 

Thank you for taking the time to complete the questionnaire, your feedback will be invaluable in 

allowing us to consider if we can safely race mark the birds for BICC races. 


